
HOWARD COUNTY MISSOURI GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY

Quarterly Meeting


Wednesday, February 15, 2023


The Annual Meeting was called to order by President J.Y. Miller at 1:30 p.m.


Members present: J.Y. Miller, Kathy Biswell-Brady, John Coutts, Gwen Wilder, Patsy Miller, Nancy Holtwick 


Minutes:  The minutes of November 16, 2022 were approved.


Treasurer’s report: Income (from dues) for the quarter $300.50.  Balance: $4481.27.  Bicentennial Book Acct: 
Balance: $299.52.


Vice President’s report: Our material has a gap in black history in this area.  She recommends acquiring 
material (books?) related to black history and locating a local source with information on local history.


Membership: President Miller reported that our membership stands at 46 which includes 12 

Complimentary Memberships.  


Old Business: The Harold Kerr genealogical material that was loaned has been sorted and is ready to be 
returned.  John Coutts will return the material to Mary Ellen Kerr.


New Business: Kathy will find out how HCGS can participate in the Fayette Bicentennial celebration.

There are plans for J.Y. Miller to present a program on the controversial history of the Missouri Waltz.  The 
tentative date is Friday, April 14, at 6:00 p.m. place to be determined.  The public will be encouraged to attend.


The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, May 17, 2023 at 1:30 p.m.


The meeting was adjourned at 2:20p.m.


(s) Gwen Wilder, Secretary


